
 

 

 

 

Acceptable use of Media Policy  
Use of Digital / Video images  

The use of digital / video images plays an important part in development. Athletes, coaches and 
volunteers may use digital cameras to record evidence of activities in sessions. These images 
may then be used for presentations and sponsorship. Images may also be used to celebrate 
success through publication of newsletters, websites and social media. 

Skewen FC will comply with the data protection act and request parents /carers permissions 
before taking images of the participant(s). Skewen FC will also ensure that when images are 
published that the person(s) cannot be identified using their full names.  

In accordance with the guidance from the information commissioner's office, Parents/ carers are 
welcome to take videos and digital images of their own children at Skewen FC events for their 
own personal use. To respect everyone's privacy and in some cases protection, these images 
should not be published/made publicly available on social media networking sites, nor should 
parents/Carers comment on any activities involving other pupils in the digital /video images.  

Parents /carers are requested to sign the permissions below, to allow Skewen FC to take and use 
images of their child and for the parents / carers to agree.  

Parent/Guardians Name: ____________________________________________ 

  

Signature: ______________________________________________________ 

  

Date: __________________________________________________________ 

  

Please provide details for any children to which the media consent applies below: 

 

Name & Age Group: _______________________________________________ 

 

Name & Age Group: _______________________________________________ 

 

Name & Age Group: _______________________________________________ 


